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2025 Bring your own device information letter

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The purpose of this letter is to provide information about the Quakers Hill High School
bring your own device (BYOD) program for 2025. The BYOD program is for students from all
year groups (7-12) and encourages student to bring a notebook computer to school each
day (except Wednesdays) to support their learning.

We believe that the BYOD program supports both students and teachers in a variety of
ways, including the ability to:

e work and learn collaboratively

e develop creative and critical thinking

e engage in flexible learning activities

e develop digital citizenship

e capture a range of modes, including text, audio, and video.

Quakers Hill High School has invested heavily in learning and teaching technologies, and
we will continue to invest time, effort and funding into ongoing student and staff learning
to support the success of the BYOD program. Furthermore, the school has partnered with
Hewlett Packard and Learning With Technology to organise discounts on a range of
suitable devices. For more information, please visit:

e HP-hp.com.au/byod (use ‘QuakersHHS' to sign in)
e LWT - ghhs.orderportal.com.au/

To support parents and students, the BYOD page on the school website includes details on
suggested device specifications, installation guides and a range of frequently asked
questions. If you have any additional questions, please contact guakershil-
h.school@det.nsw.edu.au.

Thank you for your support as we seek to further develop the learning and teaching
opportunities for our students and staff.

Yours sincerely,

Jason White
Principal
November 2024
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